	Feb. 24, 2014
Fellow Kentucky Archers,
Another State Indoor Championship has passed! That only means one thing, SPRING is right around the corner and the Sectional and National are here!  We look forward to seeing everyone participate in those events. This years Indoor Championship was held at the Pleasant Valley Archery Club in Providence KY. There were 56 shooters in attendance. If you didn’t get the chance to attend, we missed seeing you there. 
	On behalf of the KAA officers and members, We would like to thank all of the members and officers of the Pleasant Valley Archery Club for hosting such a wonderful indoor tournament. Even though we were late getting all of the details put together, PVAC and all of their members should really be proud of this event. I can’t imagine how it could have been any better!
	I have posted the final results under the results tab on the web site.  I also included the State Records that were broken and the Perpetual Award winners. Congratulations to all of our winners!!  Make us proud at the Sectional and the National events!

Mike Niedwick
Secr/Treas KY Archers Association
